
        
 
 
 

6887 – 194A Street, Surrey, BC  V4N 1N2 Phone:     (778) 571-4080  

Principal:  Mr. Solomon Lee Fax:         (778) 571-4089 
Acting Vice Principal:  Mrs. Jennifer Demuynck Courier #201 

 

Notices sent home:  Toonie Tuesday 
 

September 26  Non-Instructional Day  
  (Classes not in Session) 
September 27  Toonie Tuesday – Cops for Cancer Collection 
September 28  Cops for Cancer Tour Stop at Katzie Elementary 
September 29  Early Dismissal / Student Led Conferences 1:30 pm 
September 30  Orange Shirt Day Legacy of Hope 
September 30  Cobs & Chopped Leaf Hot Lunch Day 
October 4  Student Photo Day 
October 14  Hallowe’en Costume Drive 
 

Cops for Cancer - Toonie Tuesday 
All funds collected on Tuesday will be donated to Cops for Cancer – Pediatric Cancer Research and Camp 
Goodtimes.   
 

Early Dismissal and Student Led Conferences 
A reminder to parents that there will be an Early Dismissal on Thursday, September 29 at 1:30 pm.  
Teachers will be communicating the format and timeframe for student conferencing in each class 
individually.  All parents are encouraged to take this opportunity to connect with their child’s teacher 
and learn more about how the year has started.   
 

Hallowe’en Costume Drive 
This year, Katzie is collecting Hallowe’en costumes to donate to an 
Inner City school in Surrey. 
If you have any costumes (still in good condition) that no longer fit 
your kids, please bring them to school by October 14th.  If you have 
any questions, please check with Miss Sveinson. 
 

Absences 
To ensure student safety - call us before we call you.    If your child is absent for any reason please 
call the school at 778-571-4080.  We have voicemail so you can call us the night before the absence 
which might be helpful.  Remember please leave the students’ full name, division and reason for 
absence. 

 
Technology/Electronics Use at School 
A reminder that students should not bring electronics (personal game players, Ipad, etc.) to school.  
These are expensive items and are not appropriate for school use.  Cell phones must be turned off 
and stored during school hours.  Students may use school phones for any emergency communication 
during the day. 


